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From: Tony C Robinson (DJPR) 
Sent: Friday, 6 November 2020 2:49 PM
To: Fingerboards Inquiry and Advisory Committee (DELWP)
Cc: Paul McDonald (DJPR); Laura E Helm (DJPR)
Subject: Fingerboards EES Submission - request for extension

 

Dear IAC 
 
Earth Resources Regulation in the Department of Jobs, Precincts and Regions is seeking an extension to the 
submission date for the Fingerboards EES to allow time to complete our internal approval process to provide the 
submission.  
 
We understand that East Gippsland Shire Council has been granted an extension until 11 December 2020. We 
request an extension until 4 December 2020.  
 
We apologise for not seeking this extension before the due date. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
Tony Robinson 
Assistant Director Technical Services | Resources, Earth Resources Regulation 
Department of Jobs, Precincts and Regions 
1 Spring Street, Melbourne, Victoria Australia 3000 

 
 

djpr.vic.gov.au  

 

 
  We acknowledge the traditional Aboriginal owners of country throughout Victoria, their ongoing connection to this 

land and we pay our respects to their culture and their Elders past, present and future. 
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